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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 It is the end of a very busy week. We have inducted many new 

students to the centre and started with new tutees at home, we 

welcome all our new students to the college and hope that they 

have a very successful placement with us.  

Thank you for ensuring your child is in the correct uniform this 

week, we have been able to have a very seamless start to our 

mornings because of this. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Louise.  

Our vision: 
To provide a safe, enriching 

and nurturing environment, 

with wellbeing at its heart; 

where children and young 

people, can learn, gain 

confidence and thrive. 

Our values: 
  
To promote resilience, self-
confidence, tolerance, 
and respect 
  
Our aims: ‘Building 
confidence for the future’  

 

Our value this half 
term is 

 

RESPECT 
 

 

 

Friday 19th January  

If you would like to book an appointment with our school 

nurse Charlene please contact the school office or 

contact her directly on: 

charlene.stewart@nhs.net 07931 733 526 
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WEEKLY E-SAFETY ADVICE  

 

 


